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Summary:

Record of the 198th Plenary Meeting of the 21st International Atomic Energy Agency
General Conference held in Vienna, including a statement by South African
Representative to the IAEA, von Schirnding. Von Schirnding discusses the Agency's
achievements and failutres over its twenty years of existence. He also discusses South
Africa's own nuclear energy program, stating that the country does not intend to
develop nuclear weapons.
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